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1 Overview
oneM2M would like to thank OMA Content Delivery WG for the agreement on the liaison and valuable proposals. oneM2M MAS WG will add  OMA’s DWAPI-PCH into TS-0023.
oneM2M is trying to deploy our system to market  efficiently, and so OMA’s DWAPI-PCH is great help to consider the approach for real healthcare devices.
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